Franklin Disability Commission
1000 Central Park Ter.

Franklin, MA 02038

Regular Meeting of the Board

07/06/2017 Meeting Began at 7:00 PM

PRESENT: Mary O’Neil, Randy Jay, Mike Furillo, Debbie Bean

ABSENT : Martha Murray, Lorraine McLoughlin, Gus Brown, Karen Gordon

A motion was made and carried to accept 06/01/2017 minutes.

Old Business:

1)

2.)

3.)

4.)

5.)

Rockland Trust.

Letter was received from Rockland trust regarding door opening on Main Street branch. It
was confirmed that their door was in compliance with ADA regulations. If at any time
someone needs help opening the front door, it was suggested they call the bank first and
someone Would come out to help them.

Mary, Lorraine, Martha all met with Lisa Audette at the Franklin Housing Authority. Lorraine
took notes and will present them at our next meeting. Subject of conversation was Franklin
housing for the disabled — where, how, when people apply and the apartment availability for
them. More to follow.

Handicapped swing — the swing is in the possession of Paul Molla. The only hold up right now
is that we are waiting for DPW to shovel out the area where the swing will be placed. Mary
will call them to remind them of what we need. She will also check on the order status of the
commemorative plaque for the swing.

Senior Expo — Mary received notification of the date for this year’s show. It will be held at the
senior citizens center on Friday, October 6. Mary, Debbie, Randy will research possible items
to give away at our table.

Mary presented an award to Mike Furillo for his 25 years of volunteering on the disability
commission. Mike was one of the first members on our commission. Congratulations to Mike
for his 25 years of service!

New Business: None

The meeting adjourned at 7:35 PM

Next Meeting August 3, 2017

Respectfully submitted, Debbie Bean



